
 

 Trek Birthdays 2 

Dues Information 2 

Member Activities 3 

A trip to Mansfield 4 

Renegade Calendar 5 

Contributors 6 

Salem Toy & Comic Expo 6 

Official Publication of the USS Renegade NCC-2547 

September 2024 Volume 36, Issue 08 

Ten Forward 

   Upcoming Dates 

• Sept. 10th Regular 
meeting 7PM 

• Sept. 14th Salem Toy 
& Comic Expo 

• October 8th-Activity 
Meeting 7pm 

• October 12th Toyhio 
10-4pm 

• November 9th-Super 
Toy Event 

• November 12th-
Regular Meeting 

Inside this issue: 

From the CO Vice Admiral John Hoppa 

Crew, 
       
 The year is 
starting to wind 
down.  We have 
three official cons on 
our to do list.  Com-
ing up is the Salem 
Toy and Comic Ex-
po will be Sept. 
14th.  I will have set 
up details soon. 
 
 It’s now about 
that time to start 
thinking about the 
Anniversary Dinner 
next year.  If you 
have any location 
ideas pleas let me 
know or bring up the 
idea at on of out 
meetings.  We 
should have a final 
decision by the Jan-
uary meeting. 
  

 The info for 
the Region One 
summit us up.  If you 
wish to attend it will 
be next year in May 
in Gatlinburg, TN. 
Go to r1.sfi.org and 
look for the R1 Sum-
mit button and while 
you are there check 
out the new updated 
R1 Website. 
 
 We will be 
taking orders for new 
chapter shirts.  They 
will range in prices 
from how may we 
order to sizes.  With 
a minimum order of 
6 it will start at $49 
per shirt but if we 
order 10 or more it 
drops to about $39.  
I will start taking or-
der at the next meet-
ing. 

 The last two 
cons we have on our 
list is the Toyhio Toy 
show in October and 
the Super Toy Event 
in November.  That 
should wrap up the 
year.   
 
 I will also be 
giving everyone a 
wrap up on the 
meeting that was 
with the CS on the 
Logo situation.  In a 
nutshell we DO have 
to change our logo 
for the R1 and our 
own website.  I will 
have details at the 
next meeting.  
 
VADM John Hoppa 
CO USS 
Renegade 

The USS Renegade’s next meeting will be 
7:00pm September 10th at  

 
Restaurant on Mahoning Ave. In Austintown. 
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Due Renewal Policy 
Dues are $10 and only an extra $1.00 per family member or household.  Starfleet dues are now only $10.00 for an 
electronic membership.  If you don’t know when they expire ask and I can give you your expiration date. You 
can renew them through the  Starfleet website by going to the renewal page or in the database. You must have 
your SCC # to renew.   

• Merritt Butrick (Dr. David Marcus, STII, STIII)  Sept. 3rd, 1959-March 17, 1989 

• Corbin Bernsen (Q2) Sept. 7, 1954  

• Jeffery Combs (Weyone & Brunt, DS9) Sept. 9th, 1954 

• Roxanne Dawson (B’Elanna) Sept. 11, 1958  

• Walter Koenig ( Chekov) Sept.14, 1936  

• Bruce Hyde (Lt. Kevin Riley, TOS) Sept. 14th, 1941-Oct. 13th, 2015 

• Tom Hardy (Shinzon, Star Trek Nemesis) Sept. 15th, 1977 

• Roy Brocksmith ( Razka Karn  in "Indiscretion" Sept. 15, 1945-Dec. 16, 2001  

• Rosalind Chao (Keiko) Sept. 23, 1949  

• Jason Alexander (Kurros in STV “Think Tank”) September, 23, 1959 

• Chris Obi  (T'Kuvma  In STD) September 24, 1970  

• Roger Carmel (Harry Mudd, TOS)  Sept. 27th, 1932-Nov. 11th, 1986 

• William Windom ( Decker in " The Doomsday Machine" ) Sept. 28, 1923—Aug. 16th, 

2012 

• Lieutenant Alan (Skip) Cole Sept. 13th 

• Vice Admiral John Hoppa Sept. 29th  
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Capt. Lisa Eckenrode- Thankfully, August 4 was a 
dry day.  Hot, but dry.  12 of our crew gathered at 
O'Charlie’s in Niles for lunch.   It was a great social 
event, everyone enjoyed each other's company,  the 
food was good, and the cake was delicious.  After 
lunch, we headed to the PUTT PUTT course on Rout 
422.  Eleven of our people formed 3 teams and 
played the course.  Ron Novak still insisted he could 
play the pro course and still beat all of the 
teams.  Unfortunately,  he wasn't able to play due to 
an injury.  So Dan and Jimmy McClure-Neff and John 
and Tina Austrino formed one team, Perri and Shawn 
Fisher, Mike Balogh and I were in the middle, then 
Vicki, Tom, and Victor Gore were the last group.  Sad-
ly, I was the only one who didn't finish the course, I 
did about half of the course before I got sick and 
needed to go to the ER for dehydration.  But everyone 
really enjoyed themselves we are already planning on 
doing this again next year.  (Sorry I have no pictures 
or award recipients,  they are with other people...will 
be published later.) 

 

LT. J/G John Austrino-  All stations secure 

No security incidents to report  

Security prepared and ready for duty  

I'm sure Medical department will report out on our fel-
low crewmate that was ill and had to report to   med 
bay (hospital), our prayers and best wishes for a full 
and speedy recovery. 

Like Ron had reported a while back on his trip to the 
Mansfield Reformatory, Tina and I were in the area 
and decided to take a walk through, unbelievable the 
size of the cells and the overall conditions the inmates 
had to live in. That place should have been used on 
the old episodes of Scared Straight. 

Security tip this month: if you are out somewhere us-
ing public Wi-Fi access, avoid accessing sites with 
personal information, such as your online banking, 
even just to look at your balance, as public Wi-Fi is 
less secure and you could open yourself up to some-
one stealing your information. 

 Lieutenant J.G.  John Austrino  

                                             Security Department  

Ensign Sandra Stocks-Greetings from Canada.  
 I have just finished a big unit on space suits 
from the academy and I am starting to learn about 
escape pods.  I love taking the academy courses. 
Most are quite easy but I always learn something.  
This Sept. I am travelling with my sister  to Chicago to 
visit my Aunt and cousins. This will be my first visit 
there and I am very excited. I think I will finally be in 

Member Activities/Reports

the same time zone as my crew. If possible I will join 
the zoom meeting again. 

LT. Carol Warneke-The Warneke Family helped out 
for the 4th of July parade this year by pulling the Ren-
egade Shuttle with our van and supplying seat cush-
ions for those who rode in the float. Two crew mem-
bers carried the banner and walked in front of the 
shuttle, five others rode inside. The tires were fine 
until after the float was loaded, then everyone scram-
bled to find a tire pump as the added weight made 
them nearly flat!   

 Jeremy's 40th birthday party was in June (the 
same day as one of the comic cons so crew members 
couldn't come). The theme was Outer Space with a 
lunch of hot dogs and picnic foods, lots of outer space 
games, and lots of presents (we had about thirty 
guests). He received lots of Star Trek gifts including a 
ship to hang in his bedroom, a huge wall poster, and a 
Mr. Spock potato head. But mostly he got gift cards 
(for food) and tee shirts. His brother and sister-in-law 
got him a Star Trek tee shirt subscription where you 
get another shirt each month. So, a nice Star Trek 
Shirt came before the party, the second came at the 
beginning of July, and the third came last week.  

Here he is showing off his Club 602 tee shirt (#2).  I 
sent Vanessa a text saying this isn't a Star Trek tee 
shirt! With the photo. She said That isn't a Star Trek 
tee shirt! I'll check into it.  Here is what she found out. 

The 602 Club was a bar in Mill Valley on Earth in 
the 22nd century. Many of 
the pilots and engineers involved in the NX Pro-
ject based at the Warp Five Complex frequented this 
establishment, including Jonathan Archer, A.G. Rob-
inson, Charles Tucker III, and Malcolm Reed. The 
walls of the 602 Club were decorated with many as-
tronautical illustrations, including a portrait of Zefram 
Cochrane's warp drive prototype Phoenix, a DY-100 
class sleeper ship, and USS Enterprise (XCV 330). 
(ENT: "Shuttlepod One", "First Flight") One of the 
waitresses at the 602 Club, Ruby, was known to have 
been romantically involved with two crewmen 
from Enterprise NX-01, Charles Tuck-
er III and Malcolm Reed. Tucker went 
so far as to call her "the one." (ENT: 
"Shuttlepod One"). Charles Tucker 
promised to buy the NX-01 engineer-
ing staff, as well as Captain Archer 
and T'Pol, a round at the 602 Club for 
their excellent work during the Delphic 
Expanse mission. (ENT: 
"Countdown") 
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A visit to the Mansfield Reformatory  

I hope you all had a great August. 

  Hopefully this newsletter finds our fellow crewmate Vicki, has made a speedy and healthy 
recovery and to anyone else who may have been ill or under the weather in August. 

  As this newsletter comes out, the Canfield Fair should have taken place. To all of those that 
brave the crowds to attend, I hope you had a great time and great food !! I myself do not attend, 
mainly because I never liked the crowds. 

  Tina and I were in the Mansfield area a couple of weeks ago and decided to take a self guid-
ed tour through the Mansfield Reformatory. What a place, from 
the outside it looks like some rich person's mansion. The inside 
though, is a whole other story. 

 The cells were very 
small, dark and dingey. The 
number of cells, unreal, floor 
after floor and the rows on 

each floor seemed to go on forever. This place should have 
been used on the old TV episodes of Scared Straight, take a 
young first time offender and show him what prison could be 
like. I attached a few pictures, I don't know how many if any, 
can be put in the newsletter, but if you are ever in the area, it's 
definitely something to see. 

  Welcome to September, I hope everyone 
has a safe and healthy month, as we seem 
to be picking up speed heading towards 
fall ! -John Austrino 
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September 2024 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 Regular 

Meeting 7pm 

11 12 13 14 Salem 

Toy & Comic 

Expo 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

October 2024 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 Activity 

Meeting 7PM 

9 10 11 12 Toyhio 

10am-4pm 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   



 

You can contact: 
VDAM John Hoppa ; CO of the USS Renegade by 

email at 
 

ussrenegade2547@yahoo.com or  
3980 Nassau Court,  

Youngstown, OH 44511   
 

for questions or submissions for the 10 Forward.   
 

We meet the second Tues. of each month at  
 
 

Denny’s Restaurant  
4927 Mahoning Ave, Austintown, OH 44515  

Editor 
VDAM John Hoppa 

 
Contributors: 

Lt. Carol Warneke 
Ens. Sandra Stocks 

Lt. J/G John Austrino 
Capt. Lisa Eckenrode 

 
 
 

Deadline for articles 
September 30th, 2024 

“Ten Forward” Is published 

monthly and distributed by the 

USS Renegade  Copyright © 

2024 All Rights Reserved.  

Star Trek and all its characters 

are the property of  Para-

mount Pictures. This publica-

tion does not  try to infringe on  

Paramount  in anyway.  

Trusted Sites 
 

KAG Imperial Marine Corps Ap-
proved List of Merchants  
Awards, Badges, and Pins 
www.etsy.com/shop/korath  

www.etsy.com/shop/billhedrick 
  
Others: 
www.startrek.com 
www.roddenberry.com 
www.intergalactictrading.com 
www.cosplay.com 
www.cosplaysky.com 
starbasecolumbus.blogspot.com 
www.starbaseatlanta.com 
www.thinkgeek.com 

Star Trek Mugs- $10.00 

Star Trek plates- $15.00 

Com Badges (TNG or VOY)- $10.00  

USS Renegade Refrigerator Magnets 
Business card size- $6.00 

Phaser Permits-$6.00 

Replacement photo ID cards-$6.00 

USS Renegade “Year in review 
1991” and “Renegades at Risk” DVD
-$15.00 each 

Starfleet/USS Renegade Notepads-
$3.00 (a portion goes to the food 
bank)  

Contact Vice Adm. John Hoppa for 
more details or if you would like to 
submit a listing to...  
 
ussrenegade2547@yahoo.com 
Put “Quarks Cargo Bay” in the sub-
ject heading 

Quark’s Cargo Bay 

Ten Forward 

https://www.facebook.com/notes/kags-imperial-marines-corps/kag-imperial-marine-corps-approved-list-of-merchants/926053740794998
https://www.facebook.com/notes/kags-imperial-marines-corps/kag-imperial-marine-corps-approved-list-of-merchants/926053740794998
https://www.etsy.com/shop/korath
https://www.etsy.com/shop/billhedrick

